
 

 

DAN CATERING LIMITED 

 

 

8th September 2020 

 

Dear Parent (s) / Guardians (s) 

 

All students will be receiving a free break at 11am to the value of €1.40.  

 

Going forward the facility to order online will be for lunch only. The same web address 

colaisteabbain.touchtakeaway.net is to be used. 

Two sections     1. Delivery 

  2. Canteen 

There is a delivery service for 1st and 3rd year students in Coláiste Abbáin and all other year groups 

will be collecting their food in the canteen at staggered times. 

All orders should be paid for time of ordering.  Parents or students who use the ordering system 

will pay through paypal portal for any purchases. 

 

Please ensure you enter the student’s name, class and year in the ‘Kitchen messages box’ 

 

The touch top up facility will be discontinued and no funds should be lodged in this. Anyone that 

has already used touch top up will be refunded.  Pauline can be contacted directly via email 

paulinekavanagh80@gmail.com or by phone 087 6664501 

 

Thank you, 

 

______________ 

Pauline Kavanagh 
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